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i

Thanks for the follow up on this.

On Thursday last week Marcel (our Chair) sent a follow up letter to Nicki.

I assume this will be making its way in your direction so I will forward this fo you in a
separate email shortly.

Once you, Andy and team have had an opportunity to read this then I'm more than happy
having a follow up conversation with you if either what we are communicating is not clear

or what it means as relates to wholesale market issues is not clear.

Follow up email through to you shortly and please let me know if we can help further.

Thanks
Steve

On Mon, 29 Nov 2021 at 09:51,_ wrote:

Dear Steve

I am following up from the conversation we had a few weeks back at the Author1
the Discussion and Issues paper.

I was hoping to write this email to both you and Lindis, but I don’t seem to have his



email address. Perhaps you include him in your response.

Best Regards

"The information contained in this transmission is confidential. It is intended for the
named addressee only. If you are not the named addressee you may not copy, distribute
or take any action in reliance upon this transmission."

Steve O'Connor
CEO
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